MINUTES FOR DISTRICT 41 MEETING HELD August 15, 2010
NOTE: Mailing Address- District 41 Treas.  P.O.  Box 7226, Villa Park, IL  60181
NOTE: Mailing Address- District 41 Answering Service, P.O. Box 6365, Villa Park, IL  60181-5318
NOTE: Mailing Address- General Service Office, Grand Central Station Box 459, New York, NY. 10163
NOTE: Mailing Address- N.I.A. Treasurer, Northern Illinois Area, Ltd., P.O. Box 3926, St. Charles, IL  60174-9084

NOTE:  NIA web site: www.aa-nia.org
NEW: District 41 Website:  dist41.aa-nia.org  
Northern Illinois Area 20 is hosting a Workshop “Bridging the Gap”, Oct. 2, 10 am to 4 pm, Lord of Life Church, 40W605 IL Route 38, LaFox, IL 60119.  For infor call Kelly 630.510.3069 or Jeff G. 630.920.4924
PRESENT AT MEETING
: Mike O., Art C.,  Walt K., Jeane M., Fred S., Betsy K., Bob M., Eileen C., Linda B., John P., Tom M., Ray R., Vince F., Terri S. 
Meeting opened at 1:00 pm with a Quiet Time, Serenity Prayer, GSR Preamble, 12 Tradition and 12TH Concept.

Basket passed for the 7th tradition.  
In the absence of a DCM, Bob M. chaired meeting
INTRODUCTIONS: 

New GSR’s?-  Tom Catacombs

Visitors?  - No
Anniversaries?-  
OFFICERS REPORTS
Secretary:  Minutes submitted on line and hard copies were available. 
DCM:   Position open. 
 have copies of self supporting cards to bring to your groups stating the importance of the 7th ou one.th thwe MAy oblem and wiGSR REPORTS:  None
COMMITTEE REPORTS
TREASURER:  Absent. Opening Balance $1371.17.   Inflows of $505.  Total Outflows $573.  Closing Balance of $1303.17.
ANSWERING SERVICE: No report. Art C. absent due to illness. Opening Balance $1506.34. Total Contributions were $443. Further information to follow next meeting.
CORRECTIONS:  Fred reports he did not receive information on corrections matters at LaFox meeting because discussion was held at a different time than announced. Also reports that although fellowship members who have been jailed in the past may be allowed in correctional facilities for service work. More information will be available on-line.
LCM:   Eileen reports she is still visiting meetings to offer information on GSR position, answering service, and donation information. She suggests to meetings that District Workshops might be attended by entire groups as a show of support. Doing activities as a group will support the idea of the Fellowship.
TREATMENT:  See above information regarding “Bridging the Gap” workshop to help transition treatment center patients to find and get to AA meetings.
WORKSHOP:  No report.
PUBLIC INFORMATION:  Copies of Big Books in various libraries.  There are no ‘Security Devices” in the Big Books so that people can remove the books from the library without challenge. “We want them to be taken.”
SPECIAL NEEDS:  No report of new activities. Braille Big Books are now available.
ARCHIVES:  No report.
LITERATURE:  Bob M. reports the literature on “Medications” for alcoholics may become scrapped because medical options for recovering alcoholics are complicated.
GRAPEVINE:  Working on development of information sheet which can be brought to meetings regarding Grapevine subscriptions. Jeane M. will put that information on website which can be printed out with a link to the Grapevine site. Bob M. mentioned Grapevine website has links to many other AA sites.
NEWSLETTER:  

CPC:  Jeane is still tweaking and improving the D41 website. She was not allowed to make pamphlets available probably due to various technical issues.
OLD BUSINESS:  None.  Still looking for DCM to fill position.
NEW BUSINESS: John brought new directories for distributions. No dates announced for next workshop.
If you are a District 41 member and have not attended a district meeting within the last six months, chances are your name will be removed from the mailing list. 

Minutes submitted by Mike O.

The next meeting will be held Sunday, September 19th …. 1:00 P.M.  

